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Clocking In to October 
 

Welcoming Volunteers 
We are now accepting volunteers! If anyone is interested in 
becoming a volunteer, email me at 
jmoore@stelizabethcommunity.org to receive an application. 
 

Pumpkin Decorating Contest / Annual Pumpkin Walk 
On Oct. 24th, we will be carving and decorating pumpkin’s in 

the 1st floor living room/ café.  If you want to come and carve 
a pumpkin for our annual pumpkin walk, that would be 

appreciated! You can also carve at home and bring in your 
pumpkin in by Oct. 25th.  Our annual pumpkin walk will be 

Wednesday, October 26th from 5-7pm. Our goal is to have all 
resident’s experience this moment, let me know if you will be 

attending.  All family is welcomed; hot chocolate will be 
served.  

 
Trick or Treat 

Resident’s will be “Trick or Treating” on Halloween. Our staff 
will be decorating the administrative offices and we are going 

to pass out candy/ snacks for the resident’s. Resident’s will 
be voting on their favorite door.   

 
New Staff  

For those who are unaware, I’ve been promoted to Activity 
Director! I will be hiring for a Memory Care Coordinator to 
replace my old position. We have welcomed Kayla, who is 

our new FT activity assistant and Emma, who is our new PT 
activity assistant on The Cove. 

 
 
 
   

 

Celebrating October 
 

Country Music Month 

 

 

Farm Visits (2:30-3:30pm) 

October 3rd 

 

Entertainment w/ Mike D 

October 5th 

 

Sukkot 

October 9–16 

 

Indigenous Peoples’ Day 

October 10 

 

Entertainment w/ Tony 

October 12th 

 

Entertainment w/ Frank P 

October 19th 

 

Pumpkin Walk (5-7pm) 

October 26th 

 

Halloween 

October 31 
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